[image: image1.png]Dear Henry C. Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology,

[ wanted to write and thank you for your generous one thousand eight hundred dollar Henry C.
Okraski Scholarship in Simulation Technology. I was extremely happy and thankful to be
selected to receive your scholarship.

I have been working in telecommunications and decided I needed a change. I have always been
interested in simulation and aviation, so I decided a career in flight simulator maintenance was
something I wanted to pursue. I have enrolled in the Simulation and Robotics Technology
program at Daytona State as a means to that end. As a result of your generous scholarship I am
able to accelerate my studies.

I can't thank you enough for your generosity and one day I hope that I will be in a position to
help someone else as you have helped me. Thank you so much.

Sincerely,
Edward Howard Cahill




